
From: John J Dowson Ch lp  
Date: January 6, 2019 at 6:27:25 PM EST 
To: John Taylor <jtaylor@newmarket.ca> 
Cc: "tmorrison@newmarket.ca" <tmorrison@newmarket.ca> 
Subject: Marijuana shops in Newmarket 
Reply-To:  

My injury prevents me from attending the special council meeting tonight.  
As a property owner and resident of Newmarket would like my email entered into the debate.  
I support Newmarket opting out of the ontario government marijuana legislation. Opting in 
abrogates the by laws and planning giving the PC government total control over the towns by 
laws,planning and licensing of the number of pot stores and where they are located. Doing so 
gives the Progressive Conservative partu carte blanche and overrides the towns by laws. 
 
John Dowson  

 

 




